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¢ Planning Agency

October 11, 2018

Ms. Thuy Shutt, , Assistant Director

Boynton Beach Community Redevelopment Agency
710 N. Federal Hwy.

Boynton Beach, FL 33435

RE: Local Initiatives Boynton Beach Boulevard
Dear Ms. Thuy Shutt,

Congratulations, the Boynton Beach Boulevard project submitted by the City of Boynton Beach during
the 2018 Local Initiatives Program application cycle was incuded on the Palm Beach TPA's FY20-24
Priority Project list, adopted on September 20, 2018. The prioritized federal funding amount is
$2,232,414. Projects are expected to appear on the FDOT Draft Tentative Work Program in December
2018. Formal adoption of the FDOT Work Program and the TPA Transportation Improvement Program
(TIP) is in June 2019.

Please note, programmed funding in the TIP is intended to produce the outcomes specified in the scope
of the project. Minor changes to the scope and cost of the project are acceptable and expected. However,
major scoping changes or large increases in cost that impact available funding will require review by TPA
staff and FDOT, and require TPA governing board approval. We recommend assuming that any cost
increases from the original amount are paid for with local funds.

Once the project is put into the FDOT Work Program, it will be assigned to an FDOT project manager
who will be able to assist you throughout the delivery of the project. Thank you for submitting a project
that will provide a more safe, efficient, and connected multimodal transportation system.

Should you have any questions, please contact Andrew Uhlir, Palm Beach TPA TIP Coordinator, by
email: AUhlir@PalmBeachTPA.org or by phone at (561) 684-4114.

Sincerely,

Andrew Uhlir
Deputy Director of Program Development

Cc: Sabrina Aubrey, Program Management, FDOT District 4
Nick Uhren, Palm Beach TPA
Cc Tim Howard, City of Boynton Beach
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